
 
 
Stakeholder Update #5 
 
Further to Stakeholder Update #4 dated September 8, 2010 (see below), the City of Brampton has been 
advised informally that the Ministry of Natural Resources (MNR) has declared the Aggregate Resources 
Act (ARA) license application from Brampton Brick complete. 
 
City staff are following up with MNR and will provide a further stakeholder update once more 
information becomes available. When the City receives copies of the materials submitted to MNR in 
support of the ARA license application (anticipated at the end of the month), we will make this 
information available to the public at the Planning Counter on the 3rd floor of City Hall – again we will 
provide an update to the stakeholders once this or any other information becomes available. 
 
For further information on the file, please contact Natasha D’Souza or the undersigned. 
 
David Waters 
Mgr, Land Use Policy 
City of Brampton 
905-874-2074 
 

 
Stakeholder Update #4 

The applicant, Brampton Brick, advised the City that it submitted its Aggregate License application to the 
Ministry of Natural Resources. The MNR will review all documentation and technical reports submitted 
with the application to determine if it is complete. A complete submission does not constitute support 
of the application or indicate that the material contained in the supporting documentation will be 
acceptable.   

Once the application is deemed complete, the applicant may proceed with the 45-day notification and 
consultation period, which includes a mandatory public information session. There is no time limit for 
the applicant to initiate this process. The notification period will begin when all details of the 
information session are published in the local newspaper.  City staff anticipate the applicant is likely to 
proceed with such notice towards the end of this year. 

Members of the public will be invited to attend the open house, where the applicant will be required to 
present and explain all the details of the proposal. Any member of the public or agency may submit 
written comments to the MNR within the 45-day notification period. 

City staff continue to evaluate the proposal submissions from potential peer review consultants to 
review the technical reports that Brampton Brick has submitted related to its proposed applications. City 
staff expect to submit a report to Planning, Design and Development Committee later this year to 
provide details on the status of the rezoning application and the application for license submitted to the 
MNR. 

For further information on the file, please contact Natasha D’Souza or the undersigned. 



 
David Waters 
Mgr, Land Use Policy 
City of Brampton 
905-874-2074 
 


